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 Questions & Answers  

 

INVITATION TO TENDER 

For 

REPAIR WORKS TO 

CULLODEN FISH FACILITY 

 

 

We at the Division for the abovementioned ITT, do hope the responses provided help in 

clearing up any misunderstanding to all participants. 

 



The following questions with responses are hereby provided. 

 

Appendix A - Bill of Quantities; Section 7 - MEP Works particularly Electrical Installation 

 

Question 1: What is the recommended quantity of flood lights needed? It is for the illumination 

of all four sides of the building? 

 

Answer: The total number of flood lights needed are (2 in number). Please note that there were 

flood lights in the past and the poles are existing. Nonetheless, kindly allow for 400watts LED 

slim flood lights.  

 

Question 2. Additionally, are the wall socket's being placed behind the both walls, the one 

behind the ice bin and the opposite wall? 

 

Answer: These constitute the additional outlets stated in "item 7 (a)". Yes! allow for the 

sockets to be placed in the wall.  

 

Additionally: 
In accordance with this item: please note that upgraded lights within the building are to be 

"Vapor LED Lights" and lengths are to be similar to existing. 
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